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Folks.- see the information from BLM Wyoming.

I would like for Alan to get back so he can respond to Ed about sending the file electronically. Alan can
hopefully answer questions about why there may be some differences in the table.

We may also have to send some additional copies of the letter and the attachments to the address shown
below.

Patrice M. Bubar, PE, Deputy Director
Environmental Protection and Performance
Assessment Directorate

Division of Waste Management
and Environmental Protection - FSME

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-8125
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